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Lornham have recently appointed a new property manager, Julia 

Gainiou, to look after our expanding block management 

portfolio. Julia will be helping to continue to deliver the high 

standards of service Lornham expects to deliver. 

Rupert Wertheimer, Lornham’s Head of Block Management 

comments:

“ I’m delighted to have Julia on board. She already is having a 

significant impact on the team as well as building relationships with 

our clients. Julia brings some fantastic experience to the team as we 

look forward  to continuing growth.” 

New Property Manager

j.gainoiu@lornham.com
Julia Gainoiu

lornham.com
020 7724 4777


